
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

March 30, 2017 

 

Passing of Volunteer Firefighter 

 
 

Municipal flags at Caledon Town Hall and all municipal buildings are being flown at half-mast in honour 
of the sudden passing of Volunteer Firefighter, Glen Bracken.   
 
Caledon Council and staff are deeply saddened by his passing.  Our thoughts and prayers are with the 
Caledon Fire and Emergency Services Team, especially Glen’s father, Al Bracken, former Chief Fire 
Prevention Officer (retired) and Glen’s brother, Captain Mike Bracken, volunteer firefighter.  Heartfelt 
condolences go out to Glen’s family and friends. 
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